
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     We have received guidance from the Genesee County Health Department this 
evening. They advised us to continue to adhere to their previous 
recommendations.  The attached media release is for your reference. Oct. 5_GCHD 
RESPONDS TO EMERGENCY ORDERS_10-5-20a.pdf  

Thank you, 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell 

Principal 

Holy Family Catholic School 
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